
                                                                                

 

 

First meeting on an Erazmus+ project “Migration in Europe – Let’s share our 

differences and move on!" 

In the period from 23rd to 28th April 2018, Romance Languages High School "G. 

S. Rakovski” - Burgas hosted the first meeting for training, teaching and learning 

on the project" Migration in Europe – let’s share our differences and move on! ". 

After some original games for acquaintance, the participants from Norway, France, 

Italy and Bulgaria took part in the Rally, which allowed them to know the city 

better and symbolic places related to migration. 

 

They then had the opportunity to meet representatives of the Immigration 

Information Center in the city and with representatives of the immigrant 

community and to talk to them about the topics they were interested in. 



 

                                                                                 

A lot of time was devoted to various workshops - creative writing in English, 

painting, music, short video reports. Teamwork favors the creation of wonderful 

sociable contacts that will undoubtedly accompany all stages and activities of the 

project. 

    



                                                  

 

 

 

 

There were also entertainment moments, skillfully involved in the project theme.  

On the last day, the participants presented the products and received a lot of prizes. 

Work on the approved application continues with the awareness that teaching and 

learning need great motivation and Erasmus + provides us with huge resources for 

mutual enrichment. 

 


